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Seraphim was introduced to me by a great friend and Colleague, and I can’t thank him enough. 

Seraphim is nothing but amazing!  I met with him first to discuss how we can help my employees and 

what we can offer them, we then set up a staff meeting and he came in and explained all of the different 

AFLAC Plans in depth, taking time to describe it, so my staff could understand their needs, and also the 

Dental Discount plan which has been something great for them. 

He took his time and met individually with each of the staff members that wanted to sign up. 

I really appreciate Seraphim, he is such a gentlemen and really takes his time to get to know you and the 

staff and how he can help each person.   
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